
VAN BUREN’S KNIGHT TIMES DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS Thursday, May 24, 2018 
 

 
 

 

          
 

                    
                      

          

 

                                                                

             

                         

                           

 

       
      

                          
 

Friday, 

May 25 

Varsity Track – OHSAA Regional Track Meet @ 

Columbian HS 5:00 pm 

Friday, 

June 1 

Varsity Track – OHSAA State Track Meet @ Jesse 

Owens Memorial Stadium 9:30 am 

Saturday, 

June 2 

Varsity Track – OHSAA State Track Meet @ Owens 

Memorial Stadium 9:30 am 
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MIDDLE SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
ELEVATOR KEYS - If you borrowed an elevator key, please be 

sure to return it to the office before the end of the 

school year. 
 

Reminder to Students - If you have any medication that is stored in the office, please remember 
to pick it up before you leave for the summer.   
 

LOST & FOUND items are on display outside the high school office.  Stop by and claim 
anything that belongs to you.  All items left at the end of the day on Thursday will be 
donated to a local charity. 
 

Middle School Students interested in Van Buren Youth Soccer for Fall 2018 – Registration 
information is available outside the high school office.  Online registration will be open from 
May 15, 2018 through June 30, 1018.   
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83°F/57°F 
 

  
Mostly 

sunny. 

 

 

       

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Reminder to Students - If you have any medication that 
is stored in the office, please remember to pick it up 
before you leave for the summer.   
 

Student Parking Passes need to be turned into the office 

before you leave for the summer. 
 

ELEVATOR KEYS - If you borrowed an 

elevator key, please be sure to return 

it to the office before the end of the 

school year. 
 

LOST & FOUND items are on display outside the high school 
office.  Stop by and claim anything that belongs to you.  All 
items left at the end of the day on Thursday will be donated 
to a local charity. 
 

Articles for the final Knightly News of the year 

should be submitted to Mrs. Barker by this Friday! 
25th! 

 

 

 

                


